
Whole School 

Attendance 

Figures 

12th – 16th June 

 

90.59% Attendance  

 

This week’s attendance 

information: 

 

Reception     85.33% 

Year 1            98.95% 

Year 2            90% 

Year 3            92.76% 

Year 4            86.15% 

Year 5            92.73%  

Year 6            87.06% 

 

Houses –  

 

Robins                   90.26% 

Goldfinches         96.50% 

Woodpeckers      80.27% 

Kingfishers             94.74% 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Catcott News 
Version 34 – 26th June 2023  
 

OPAL 

 
Our OPAL provision is continuing to grow. The stage has been well used 

over the last few weeks with Year 5 children putting on shows for 

everyone to watch. They have written scripts and given out tickets and 

we have enjoyed listening to the songs from Frozen!  

 

Last week we introduced some team building games which ks1 were 

really excited to have a go at. They were using excellent thinking skills 

and perseverance to solve the type tower challenge and using team 

work and cooperation to solve the guttering problem!  

 

Our Nest is developing nicely as well and now has a mud kitchen and 

digging pit set up which the children are using every day!  

 

Thank you to everyone for continuing to support our OPAL journey!  

 

 
 

 

 



 

Year 6 Forest School Session 
 

 

We had a brilliant morning yesterday in our first (and  

unfortunately, last) Forest School session. We spent the morning

 being really creative and leaving our mark on our newly impro

ved Forest School area- The Nest- by painting the fences in any

 way we liked. We had ladybird themes, UK flags, pianos, rainb

ows, weather themes and so much more! We then finished off  

the morning by toasting marshmallows on the fire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dojo Points 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


